








 
 

 

SUBMITTAL DATE: 6/30/2018 

 

ATTN:  CITY OF KELLER 

   KELLER, TX 76248 

 

RE:  DR. REHAN ALI, URGENT CARE CENTER-SUP REQUEST 

    310 KELLER PARKWAY 

    KELLER, TX 76248 

 

 

Dr. Rehan H. Ali, M.D., and M. J. Wright and Associates, Inc., would like to request a 

SUP (Specific Use Permit) for an Urgent Care Center on the suggestion of Susan Kenny 

since the building will be for mixed use. The building and site, at 310 Keller Parkway, 

are currently under construction for a Medical Office with extended hours. Hours of 

operation will be from 7:00 am to 8:00 pm Monday through Saturday with shortened 

hours on Sunday. These hours may periodically increase from anywhere between 6:00am 

to 9:00 pm daily to meet the needs of Keller citizens and surrounding communities such 

as during the winter months and/or allergy season., permitted under the current City of 

Keller Codes. This season would be from the months of November to February. 

Currently, many zoned medical offices have extended hours while practicing urgent care 

and taking walk-ins. The only difference in this request from a Medical office to an 

Urgent Care Center is the use of marketing and advertising that will reflect the mixed use 

of this building that will provide access for primary and urgent care needs.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rehan H. Ali, M.D.         Michael J Wright, Architect 

     M.J. Wright & Associates, Inc. 

     Texas Architect Registration No. 11130 




